
From: Kelaher, Selena
To: Bernal, Sarah
Subject: FW: Project 2530 and 2534 W. Westminster Ave. ( Brian Hendricks-Community Development Partners)
Date: Monday, December 07, 2020 8:15:22 AM

Selena Kelaher, AICP
City of Santa Ana
Planning and Building Agency | M20
20 Civic Center Plaza | Post Office Box 1988 | Santa Ana, CA 92702
skelaher@santa-ana.org | Direct Phone: (714) 667-2740

-----Original Message-----
From: Libby Leopo [mailto:libbyleopo@icloud.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 05, 2020 4:37 PM
To: Kelaher, Selena <skelaher@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Project 2530 and 2534 W. Westminster Ave. ( Brian Hendricks-Community Development Partners)

I live in this area.  Westminster and 17th are very busy avenues!  Now by adding this project in this area it will
worsen the traffic. I do not agree with this project to be added in my neighborhood!  Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
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